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Statutory DfE Tests 
 

We are so proud of our 
children Y6 who did so well 
in SATS week, the children in 
Y1 and those in Y2 who have 
taken their Phonics test and 
the children in Y4 who took 
their Multiplication Tables 
Check.  
These assessments are 
required by the Government. 
However, we measure how 
successful the children are 
by their progress from their 
starting points and their 
attitude to learning – which 
we see every day and is 
FANTASTIC. 
 
EVERYONE should be very 
proud. 

                                     
We are pleased to inform you that the money school 
received from Tesco has contributed to some of the 
fabulous playground improvements for both KS1 
and KS2. We have had some games and markings 
added to the playgrounds to encourage the children 
increase their activity levels and enhance their 

experiences at playtimes. 

Staff News        
 

As we approach the end of the year, sadly we will 
be saying goodbye to Miss Abdillahi, who has 
been part of the Springfield family for over 25 
years and Mr Caunt who has been here since 
2018. We will miss them both very much and wish 
them well as they move onto pastures new. 
However, we are happy to let you know we have 
two new members of staff, Miss Burgin and Miss 
Regis  who will start in September. 
 
 

                                          

                                      
We know that many of our families have celebrated 
Eid Al Adha. We wish all our families who celebrated 
a happy and blessed time.  Eid Mubarak    
 


